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DSC Bingo photos 
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DSC Pictionary photos 
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COVID-19—Level 3 
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Zoom 

We’ve been learning to use Zoom and Kahoot for our lockdown events.   

Kids Quiz winner Jayden Kay  
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Deaf Senior Citizens Canterbury 
WOW, what a fantastic train trip. 

Organizer Christine Ward who had planned the trip for sometime.  

Finally on the 17th March 2020 Tuesday, it was great to see some members at 
Christchurch Railway Station (and some members were picked up at Rangiora 
Railway Station on way up) very early in the morning, real amazing to see all being 
wide-awake and exciting going on the adventure.  

 There were 26 of us altogether.  

We celebrated Valerie Fechney’s birthday with yummy cupcakes for morning tea 
on the train. 

It was interesting to see the new roads being built on the Kaikoura highway along 
the coast-side, saw NZ fur seals bathing on the rocks, plus those rocks which had 
lifted up by the earthquakes (November 2016). 

We arrived Blenheim in the afternoon.  Some of us walked and some went by 
shuttle to a  5 star hotel called Chateau Marlborough Hotel. They had free 
afternoon wandering around the township. 

On 18th March Wednesday, we left the hotel at 9am for the tour out in the 
countryside on a Ritchies Bus . 

We visited the Makana Confections, shopping for lovely chocolates, then the next 
stop was at Edwin Fox Museum, Picton, to see old teak wooden ship – built 1853 
in India.  Then we carried on to the The Vines Village for lunch. After lunch we left 
for the  Moa Beer Brewery where some of us had some fun tasting the beer 
samples. Then out to next trip to The Riverlore Gallery to see beautiful paintings, 
finally out to the Cloudy Bay Vineyards to try some wine samples.  Golly it was 
good to see everyone enjoyed themselves lots on this bus trip. In the evening we 
all went to the Clubs of Marlborough for meals.  Vivienne gave a speech to thank 
Brent and Rossell Haycock for their wonderful donation to this train trip,  with 
gifts.  

The next morning (Thursday), everyone relaxed, no outings planned.  We were 
very lucky with the warm weather all along.  We left Blenheim 2.45pm and arrived 
Christchurch at 8.30pm. Everyone enjoyed the train rides. 

Thank you, Roy Williams, for giving me a small bottle of wine for my dinner in the 
train on the way back. I enjoyed drinking it!!! 
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Everyone hoping you all keeping well and Staying Safe. Our Annual General 

Meeting on 11th May 2020 postponed till further notice. There will be NO CLUB 

DAY on 25th May 2020. Thank you, Take Care, Elaine Taylor, Secretary.  


